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5. Template for Course Efficiency Initiatives 

 Dean Hayes reported the template for course efficiency initiative is currently not online and reiterated  

 the standard efficiency is to increase credit hours with fewer faculty in the classroom.  The submission 

timeline for the course efficiency templates are: 

  

 COE Chairs - All templates are due to the Dean’s office by January 10, 2010.   

  

 Final Report -  A final report is due to Dr. David Johnson on January 20, 2010. 

 

6. Academic Dismissal 

 A copy of the Graduate School policy on Academic Dismissal was distributed.  As outlined, discussion 

focused around the COE’s current practice of not accepting students into other programs in the College 

once dismissed and the Graduate School policy which states a student who has been academically 

dismissed is eligible to reapply to the Graduate School subject to the approval of the director of graduate 

studies of the specific new program and the Dean of the Graduate School.  This is not intended to 

include the program from which the student has been dismissed.  The DAC discussed the Graduate 

School policy at length in an effort to decide whether to further restrict its procedures regarding 


